
LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH 

 

PROPOSED INTRODUCTION OF TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES ON RODENHURST ROAD AND 

INSTALL NEW ZEBRA CROSSING ON EMMANUEL ROAD. 

 

The Lambeth (Free Parking Places, Loading Places and Waiting, Loading and Stopping Restrictions) 

(Amendment No. *) Order 202* 

The Lambeth (Charged-For) (Parking Places) (Amendment No. *) Order 202* 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING TO MAKE THE ABOVE-MENTIONED ORDERS 

 

The proposals are necessary to improve road safety and to create better conditions for walking cycling and 

scooting as part of the Council’s Road Danger Reduction Programme. 

 

The intended effects of the Road Danger Reduction Programme are to reduce road danger for people to 

feel comfortable and safe on our streets at all times, thereby encouraging active and sustainable travel. 

The works will include installing traffic calming measures on Rodenhurst Road and a new raised zebra 

crossing on Emmanuel Road, near Telferscot Primary School. These measures will reduce the speed of 

vehicles and in turn, the number of people killed and/or seriously injured on the borough’s roads, as speed 

is often a contributing factor in collisions. 

 

 

 

 
 
 


